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Bealings School

01473 622376                                                                                      16th July 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

MORE FANTASTIC NEWS FOR BEALINGS SCHOOLl!!

Next Monday work begins on replacing the Victorian roof of the school and removing all the false ceilings in the Year 1 and 2 classroom, hall and Reception room.

In those rooms there will be a wonderful cathedral-like vaulted ceiling with new insulation and lighting. All those areas will also be completely redecorated.

The internal work is all due to happen in the summer holidays ready for when the children start back on Wednesday 2nd September! The builders are doing this first so that we can have all of the children back in September.

The external works are due to be completed by the end of September. These include removing all the asbestos in the roof and replacing all of the slate tiles. The builders will have to erect scaffolding around the whole building and enclose all work areas following county council health and safety regulations. All work areas will be fenced off and the builders will base themselves outside the Reception area; the back gate will therefore have to remain closed as well as the side entrance to Joy's classroom.

We apologise for the disruption but we've been waiting 20 years and our school has finally come to the top of the county council list for major improvements.

With a new roof and new internal improvements it will feel like a new school - but still Bealings!

Bealings was built in 1877 by Turners of Great Bealings for £500! These roof works are estimated at £200,000 but at no cost to the school.

This should ensure that the school will proudly carry on for another 100 years!

Happy holidays!

Duncan and Kelly
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